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Inge Erasmus

From: Colene Runkel (WR) <Runkelc@nra.co.za>
Sent: Monday, 18 February 2019 4:33 PM
To: 'Gert Meiring'
Subject: RE: ENQUIRY: N12 NATIONAL ROAD : KLAARSTROOM VICINITY
Attachments: klaarstroom.jpg; Evan Burger.vcf

Dear Gert 
 
All is well on my side, thank you.  I trust that you are still going strong as well. 
 
The N12 which you want to cross in the Prince Albert Municipal Area is not a proclaimed national road and still falls 
under the jurisdiction of the PGWC. 
 
You can contact Evan Burger at PGWC who can assist you with the application. 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Colene Runkel  
Statutory Control 
Western Region 
1 Havenga Street, Oakdale, Bellville, Western Cape, 7530, South Africa 
T: +27 21 957 4613 | M:  
Runkelc@nra.co.za | www.sanral.co.za 
Fraud Hotline Number - 0800 204 558 

 
 

 

From: Gert Meiring [mailto:gertm@bvinc.co.za]  
Sent: 18 February 2019 01:33 PM 
To: Colene Runkel (WR) <Runkelc@nra.co.za> 
Subject: ENQUIRY: N12 NATIONAL ROAD : KLAARSTROOM VICINITY 
Importance: High 
 
Good Afternoon Coleen 
 
I trust that you are well and that 2019 has not been too cruel to you thus far! 
 
Coleen, we are engaged in a project at Klaarstroom village within the Prince Albert Municipality. The project requires 
that an irrigation pipeline needs to cross the N12 national road at Klaarstroom. 
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I would like to enquire whether this road falls within the jurisdiction of the SANRAL Western Region, and if not, 
under which region does it resort? 
 
If it is within the Western Region, I would like to notify you that we wish to apply for a wayleave / permission to 
cross the N12 with an irrigation pipeline either through an existing pipe culvert , or attach said pipeline to the bridge 
over the Groot River, or as 3rd alternative by means of directional drilling through the road formation. We are open to 
discussion of your preferences in this regard. On the attached photograph, we are looking at either the RED line 
(bridge) or the MAGENTA line (culvert crossing). We are still in the planning stage, subsequently, we are open to 
your inputs/preferences. 
 
Your kind response to our enquiry will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Gert Meiring Pr Tech Eng 
Director 
Civil Department 
gertm@bvinc.co.za 
Upington Office            BBBEE Level 1 

 

 
T: +27 54 337 6600 
F: +27 54 337 6699 
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